
Minutes of the Meeting of UWG Staff Advisory Council 

Executive Committee Meeting  

Campus Center Room 303 

April 18, 2013 
 

1. Call to Order – Erin Brannon 

 

2. Old Business - Erin Brannon 

No old business to present. 

 

3. Parking Plan – Mark Reeves, Executive V.P. for Auxiliary Services 

 

Matt Jordan presented a PowerPoint presentation (see attached) informing the committee on upcoming 

parking changes on campus.  The following points were highlighted: 

 

 Evaluation done by outside consultant determined we have a need for more parking, but high 

cost of parking decks not feasible 

 High cost of parking decks 

 Residential freshman parking will be moved out to Athletic Complex lots 

 24 hour security will be provided at Athletic Complex lots and bus service will be increased back 

& forth to campus 

 Great efforts being made to not raise parking fees for students, staff, or faculty. 

 These changes will be put in place next month (May 2013). 

 

4. Staff Appreciation Day  – Erin Brannon 

 

Erin Brannon asked the committee for their input/ideas for possible door prizes to be awarded at Staff 

Appreciation Day.  The following ideas were discussed: 

 Parking spot on campus 

 Aramark gift certificates for Z6, Starbucks, or Einstein’s Bagels 

 Gym membership at Campus Center 

 Townsend tickets 

 

5. All-Staff Open Forum Topics – Erin Brannon 

The next Open Forum All Staff meeting will be called after Dr. Marrero starts his Presidency.  We will 

use this meeting as an opportunity to introduce Dr. Marrero to Staff Advisory Council. 

Brenda Valcke provided some example training packets on Excel, PowerPoint, and Windows 7 and 

advised these types of tools could be utilized for professional development training in the future.  



Suggestion was made by the group to check into the possibility of bringing a professional trainer to 

campus for Excel, etc. and provide training to all staff.  It was suggested that each division could share 

the cost.  The Staff Development Committee agreed to look into this idea. 

6. Adjournment – Erin Brannon 

Ms. Brannon adjourned meeting at 11:00 am. 

 

 

 

Submitted by Denice King 04-26-13 



FY 2014 Parking Plan 
 

Auxiliary Services 
April 2013 



Purpose 

• To provide an update on the 
FY 2014 UWG Parking Plan 

2 



Outline 

-Current Parking Plan 
-FY 2014 Parking Plan 
 -Changes 
 -In development 
- Feedback 
-Conclusion 
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Current Parking Plan 
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FY 2014 Parking Plan 
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Conclusion 

UWG Parking & Transportation supports the 
needs of students, faculty, and staff  


